
January 27 Meeting: What did you think? 

 

Thank you for coming to this meeting of the Modoc High Tunnels Users group. This group was 

created for YOU, and your feedback will help make sure you get the most benefit out of group 

meetings, communications, and resources.   

 

How did you hear about this meeting? Word of mouth, poster, Facebook, newspaper, other (please 

specify)? 

 

 

 

How would you describe yourself? Are you a producer, an interested party, waiting for your high 

tunnel to arrive, a new tunnel user, or an experienced pro? 

 

 

 

What were your expectations for the evening?   Were your expectations met? 

 

 

 

Did you get information or make contacts that will help you with season extension or anything else? 

If you did, please let us know a little more about that. 

 

 

 

Have you seen the Modoc High Tunnels web site at ModocHighTunnels.org? Did you know we have  

Facebook group? 

 

 

 

Do you have any other feedback, suggestions for meetings or activities, or anything else to share? 
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